
Public Transit: Recovery and Rebuild 
 
Tuesday, September 22 
11:10 AM – 12:00 PM 
 
As an essential service, public transit has continued throughout the pandemic and been integral to the 
Province’s Restart Plan.  However, in the absence of fare recovery, transit communities have been hit 
with devastating financial losses.  Recently the federal government announced $19 billion to provinces, 
in part to support public transit.  
 
This workshop will focus on the next steps needed to help communities recover from financial losses 
and rebuild public transit in BC. Working in partnership with the Province, and key transit agencies, local 
governments will learn more about what a provincial transit recovery and rebuild strategy might look 
like and how to make the public transit system more nimble and responsive to future crises. 
 


